
April 4, 2022 

 

President’s Report 

  
 
3/8 DDA Meeting – Did not have a quorum. 
 
3/28 RRC Plan – spoke with Eric @ NEMCOG and he will be at the April 12th meeting of the DDA for a 
work session. 
 
The mulch for Flights has been ordered and it will be delivered the first week in May. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Road Report 
 
 Traverse Bay Rd.  –  just waiting on MDOT for the paperwork that needs signatures. 
 
I spoke with Renee at the Road Commission and she ordered 50 tons of salt for us for next winter, 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Sheila 

 

 


